
 

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov> 

New MIRC Comment 
1 message 

Tue, Oct 15, 2013 at 8:52 PM 
Reply-To:  
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

First Name - Irma

Last Name - Forger 

Organization Name - Virginia resident 

Comment - Please expand Medicaid to include the poorest Commonwealth of Virginia citizens. Enabling 
the poorest of our citizens to pay basic bills, etc., not only helps them but brings that money into our 
economy. It also reduces the number of poor needing other forms of state and federal assistances.
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